
June Howard 
285 Tylutki Rd 
Amsterdam, NY 12010 
518-922-5529 

To: Planning Board for Montgomery County 
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I want to convey my distain for the upcoming wind turbine project going in at 411 Reynolds Rd in the town of Glen. 
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My husband and I moved from NYC back in the 70's. We chose Glen because it was a peaceful and quiet place to raise our 
family. We have passed down our farm to our children and they plan on doing the same for their children. This upcoming 
project will shatter all of their futures here. From the constant daily sound and sun flickering to the massive eye sore in their 
gorgeous views, this project effects everyone in this county. The company proposing this project has no wind turbine credibility 
either! I've read about companies making residents sign non-disclosure agreements too. That can't be to hide negative 
consequences could it? How can a land owner who doesn't even live in this area decide our fates? How will this affect our wild 
life? When this turbine ages, how will it be replaced or decommissioned? Who decides what noise level is acceptable? 

Our peaceful little hamlet will NEVER be the same if this is allowed. Please consider everyone's feelings before deciding their 
fate. Remember the road to hell is paved with good intentions. 


